
Appendix E 
 
 

HOLCOMBE VILLAGE HALL -  Report for Parish Meeting March 2025 
 
The Hall continues to be well used by the community ensuring a steady 
income. Additional income from the Glastonbury Stewards team organised by 
Dave Sprinks, and the Breakfast Club team has been put to good use on hall 
maintenance and equipment. 

In 2023 our regular clubs included Brownies/Guides, Activities Groups, 

Friendship Club, Craft Club, Ladies Evening Club, Art Club, Yoga Clubs, Pilates, 

Tai Chi, as well as for Band Practice and Drama. 

Our Breakfast club mornings continue to be a great success financially as well 
as providing a community event. 

Further maintenance work has been completed this year, to secure the fabric 
of the storeroom both inside and out. A new set of chairs has been bought, 
replacing the others which were at the end of their lives. 

Our Annual general meeting takes place next Tuesday March 25th at 7.00pm 
followed by an ordinary committee meeting. New members of the committee 
would be very welcome. 

And lastly, the breakfast team will be contributing to the VE weekend 
celebrations by running an afternoon tea 3 -Spm on Sunday May 4th. Tickets 
are £10 a head, from Kath Simpson. Space is limited, so book early. 
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